## **Faculty Senate Minutes**

## August 26, 2013

- Dr. Trevor Grizzle opened with a scripture reading, a small devotion, and prayer
- 2) Dr. Patti Catts presented changes to the faculty handbook about faculty research grants.
- 3) Carlos Chalé discussed the new Aerobic Center's locker policy in regards to faculty.
- 4) Dr. Even Culp discussed the new policy on reserving the faculty lounge.
- 5) Dr. Debbie Sowell gave us a summary of the HLC report and some of the changes that have been implemented in regards to adjunct and full-time faculty hires.
- 6) Dr. Decker reported that the issue regarding the creation of leveling courses has been referred to the Graduate Committee
- 7) Dr. Marshall Wright and Karen Adams proposed the creation of a University Academic Grievance Committee.